
 

 

3 August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

The Premier has announced a number of changes in relation to lockdown regulations for Victorians for 
the next six weeks. 
 

In terms of St Bede’s College, please note the following: 
 

1) All students will be Remote Learning from Wednesday 5 August until the end of Term 3. 

2) Tuesday 4 August is a student free day (No Classes onsite or online) 

3) Sons of essential workers will be supervised onsite at the College and will follow the remote learning 
program.  Please contact Mr Jones mj@stbedes.catholic.edu.au  if this supervision is required. 

4) Students should have all learning materials at home with them. 

 

The College is very aware that this is an unusual and anxious time for all families.  We will continue to be 
in regular communication with you.  Nothing has changed in relation to the ongoing care and wellbeing 
of your son. 
 

Updated information in relation to students and their online class work will be sent to families tomorrow 
from Ms Maria Haggett.  This will include any known changes to VCE timelines around the GAT and 
other areas. 
 

If you have any concerns, queries or a question of any kind, then please always contact the College and 
speak to, or email, your son’s Homeroom or Tutor teacher, Year Level or House Coordinator, Middle 
Years or Senior Years Coordinator, Mr Jones or one of our College Counsellors. 
 

As we move to this next phase of regulations around lockdown, I wish you and your family every 
blessing in managing the implications of the latest announcements from the Premier. 
 

The College is here for your son and your family in the most joy filled times and through times of 
challenge. 
 

Per Vias Rectas 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr John Finn 
PRINCIPAL 
Dip T | B Ed | B Sc | M Ed Studies | M Ed Leadership 
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